
From: Jana Stoner
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: Re: VA-20-00012 Moore - (Publishing) Notice of Application
Date: Friday, November 13, 2020 10:28:00 AM

CONFIRMATION OF RECEIPT.

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 13, 2020, at 10:02 AM, Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
wrote:

Good morning,
 
Please see attached notice and published as requested.
 
Thanks so much!
 
<image001.png>
  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start"
reopening plan, Kittitas County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open
to the public in a limited capacity. At this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from
home and in the office; during this time I will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email
may contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that
any use, review, retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please
contact the sender immediately and delete the material from all devices. 
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